


Loreto’s traffic management plan and Green Plan are woefully inadequate.  
 
In summary, I object to the Loreto Normanhurst amended proposal. The increased traffic would 
make an already problematic traffic situation even more untenable for residents of Mount Pleasant 
Avenue, Osborne Road (and its five feeder streets), Normanhurst Rd, Denman Parade, Buckingham 
Ave and Malsbury Rd and other streets in the neighbourhood. This will impact on everyone. 
 
Declaration – I have not made a political donation in the last two years. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 




